
 

Ref No.: ADL/SE/25-26/53 
 
Date: September 08, 2025 
 
To, 
The Manager 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code -544261 

To,  
The Manager 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051 
NSE Symbol :ARKADE 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub-: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Cyber Security Incident 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform the exchanges that the Company has detected a 
malware incident, affecting select IT Systems. 
 
Immediate action has been taken to mitigate the impact and secure the systems. The relevant 
authorities have been duly notified. The Company continues to monitor the situation closely while 
operating business as usual. 
 

You are requested to take the above information on your records. 
 
Thanking You, 
For Arkade Developers Limited 

                                                          
Amit Mangilal Jain 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 00139764 
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